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Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us> Mon, Dec 30, 2024 at 12:27 PM
To: Skylar Hill <skylarfay@gmail.com>, Robin Reilley - DNR <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Good Afternoon Mr. Curry,

Please find the Division's adequacy review of the 2024 Annual Report for  the above referenced DRMS
permit.  Please direct your attention to the discrepancies in the report that DRMS has brought to your
attention.

Thank you

Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist II
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Richard Curry 
Grand Gravel Pit 
P.O.  Box 566 
Hotchkiss, Co  81419 
skylarfay@gmail.com 

26 December 2024 

RE: Review 2024 Annual Report  Permit M1998019 

Good Afternoon, 

DRMS has completed reviewing the 2024 annual report for the above referenced permit numbers  The 
following questions came up during the review: 

For the 2024 reporting year it was stated that activity has not yet begun and no acreages have been 
affected since 2022.  Please verify that there has been no activity at the site for the years 2022 through 
2024.  Please, going forward, provide email addresses for the permitte, inspection and permitting contacts 
in the annual report.  The 2024 annual report map is inadequate. 

1. For the 2025 annual report map please use Rule  1.15 as a guide and include the following on the
map:
o A google earth background image
o A north arrow
o A distance scale
o Access road
o CO or State Highways labeled
o Section, Township and Range lines and labels
o Rivers and streams
o The following polygons and associated legend

 Affected area
 Active Mining
 Permit area
 Reclaimed areas
 Topsoil piles

As per the example included. 

Please submit the requested information by in the 2025 Annual Report due in August. 



Should you have questions I’m available to get them resolved. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Reilley M.S. GISP 
Environmental Protection Specialist II 
Robin.reilley@state.co.us 
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